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Dear Parents,                                                                                          14th September 2018 

 
We have some fabulous learning opportunities planned for this term and have managed to 
arrange some exciting visits and visitors to help support these. 

 
Our first visit is to the Novium Museum, Chichester on Monday 1st October. The children will be 
travelling by County mini bus or car and spending the morning there. They will be taking part in 

a smuggling workshop led by the museum, as well as visiting the exhibition about local 
smuggling history.  We will return to school in time for lunch.  
 

Following on from this, the children will be working on their own smuggling adventure stories and 
character studies. They will then have the opportunity to visit Pallant House Art Gallery to 

participate in a workshop working on their sketchbook skills. They will use this experience to help 
them to design a front cover for a book based on the work of an artist exhibiting at the gallery. 
This will take place on Friday 12th October and once again the children will be travelling by 

County mini bus or car and will return in time for lunch. 
 
Finally after half term, supporting a learning journey on India and its cultural heritage, we have 

invited a traditional Indian dancer to come into school to perform and teach us some Indian 
dances. 
 

We have tried very hard to keep costs to a minimum, but do need to ask for a voluntary 
contribution of £14.00 per child to cover all three visits. Although the contribution is voluntary, 
we do need to point out that it is probable that the visits will not take place unless all parents, 

who are able, are willing to contribute. As a school we do not have the resources to fund these 
visits totally ourselves.  Please do speak to Mr King or one of us in confidence if you are unable 
to contribute on this occasion. These are very exciting learning opportunities and will be a very 

educational and worthwhile for the children. We realise that £14 is a lot to ask and as such you 
are welcome to pay by 2 instalments. Please ensure that we have the full amount first instalment 
of £7.00 or and the permission slips by Friday 28th September. 

 
We trust that the details you have already provided on the off-site permission /medical form are 
still correct, but please do let us know if any of the details have changed. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

 
Mrs Holden                      Mrs Upjohn 

 
 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

WOODPECKER CLASS VISITS 

 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………. to visit The 

Novium Museum, and Pallant House Gallery and to travel to and return from these venues by 
mini bus or car. 
 

I enclose a contribution of £14.00 to cover transport costs, insurance, entry fees and 
workshops and the visit by a Traditional Indian Dancer 
 

I enclose the first of my 2 contributions of £7.00 to cover transport costs, insurance, 
entry fees and workshops and the visit by a Traditional Indian Dancer 
 

Signed ……………………………………………………….. 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

C.E. Primary School                          
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